From:
 Paul Moretti

 To:
 COSD, Redistricting

Subject: [External] County Redistricting

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 9:12:17 AM

I want to thank the commission for their hard work. I would like to express my appreciation that many of your draft maps keep many East County sister communities together such as Lakeside, Alpine, Jamul, Santee, Ramona and Poway. I am surprised that in some of your draft maps El Cajon, Rancho San Diego, and Spring Valley are not and have not been included in East County. Areas such as Lakeside, Ramona, Alpine and Santee, Jamul have shared economic, social, and cultural interests with El Cajon, Rancho San Diego and Spring Valley and we need to be kept together. Map 13a v.1-6 seems to reflect many of our community comments and I support this map and I think we can make some changes to it to make it a great map for the County by bringing El Cajon into East County once more and accounting for the population difference by removing areas such as San Carlos, Navajo, Allied Gardens, Tierra Santa and even Scripps Ranch which seem to fit better in a coastal or central San Diego city district.

Paul D. Moretti